OAKLEY INFORMER REPORT FOR
ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 2021


A short summary of the Oakley Informer Jan 2020-present:
- Jan 2020 Bryony Hordern stepped down as editor and Heather Smith took on the role.
- Membership Jan 2020-current has increased (Janet has the numbers).
- During 2020 we have had a small number of advertisers pause/cancel their space in the magazine, however our finance manager Alastair Brown keeps our margins as small as possible, which has enabled our finances to remain steady.
  

